
PCSO Daniel Gorman looks forward to working with Primary 
Schools in Washwood Heath / Alum Rock and wishes you all have a 
great time during the summer holidays.  

Hello I am Daniel Gorman the new Police 
Community Support Officer within Washwood 
Heath/Alum Rock area. I will be working closely with 
Primary Schools in the area and wanted to say I 
hope everyone has a great time during the summer 
holidays.  

Just remember to keep safe, stay with your friends 
and parents/guardians when out and about and 
make sure you check it is safe before crossing the 
road.  

I would also like to make you aware of a number of 
exciting free events going on during the summer 
holidays. 

 

 

Bring it on Brum is back where you can  
book your children onto lots of different activities this summer.  
See the link to their website here to book 
www.bringitonbrum.co.uk  

 

 
 
Saturday 27th July 12 noon to 4pm  
Prince Albert High School.  
Young People in collaboration with  
Our Community Foundation are running  
lots of free activities for young people  
aged 10-25 at Prince Albert High School.  
Here is a link to their facebook page with  
all the exciting information  
www.facebook.com/OurCommunityFoundation 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bringitonbrum.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/OurCommunityFoundation


Sunday 4th August from 11:00 to 18:00  
Charity Community Fun day on  
at Tally Ho, Pershore Road B5 7RN.  
Please see the poster and link here to book  
www.linktr.ee/wmamp  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 21st August from 12 to 3:30pm  
Community Fun Day at Eden Boys  
 

http://www.linktr.ee/wmamp

